To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors

Please rescind the Commercial Cannabis Activity Land Use Development Ordinance, CCAO 22.18 recently adopted by
the Board of Supervisors. It is in the best interests of everyone in our County that we avoid the pain, expense,
collective energy loss, bickering, etc. that forcing this issue onto the ballot would bring.

| also ask you to once and for all cancel Mendocino County’s contract with the federal Wildlife Services program. It

has been proved many times that non-lethal animal control programs are just as effective and are actually a service to
wildlife.

Sincerely,
Kirk Lumpkin & Lyn Talkovsky



